
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

January 27, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of High School Stadium Lighting Replacement Materials

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation to replace the lighting for our Churchill, Franklin, and Stevenson 
High School Stadiums project from Musco Sports Lighting, LLC, located in Oskaloosa, 
Iowa for a total cost of $672,479. 

RATIONALE:

The purchase of this replacement lighting will convert the three high school stadiums to 
LED. This will update and upgrade the old lighting.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Capital Project Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


